
WHAT: The 3rd anniversary of our watershed 
council and the 91st anniversary of the Coon 
Creek Watershed Demonstration Project are 
coming up this September! 

We are looking forward to marking the 
occasion at our September 4th meeting with a 
community dinner, conservation project 
updates from watershed residents, a tour of a 
project CCCWC helped fund at the Coon Valley 
Conservation Club, and more. 

The event is free, and all are welcome. We 
are excited to see you there!

WHEN: 5:30 September 4, 2024

WHERE: Coon Valley Conservation Club, 
S1005 Knudson Ln, Coon Valley.
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